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                       9:30 – Sunday School – Worship Service – 10:40 am

joy
LOVE
peace
SAVIOR

Christmas

Today in the town of David a Saviour has been 
born to you; he is Christ the Lord. Luke 2:11
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 WORSHIP SERVICE   
DECEMBER 22, 2019

4th ADVENT sunday

SONG LEADER - Matt Klassen
PIANIST - Rose Friesen

         WORSHIP IN SINGING
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER -   Peter Redekopp

ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING

OFFERTORY - Kylie Gervais

WORSHIP IN SINGING 

SONG - Jace Friesen

ADVENT READING  - Cornie & Crystal Voth

MESSAGE  - Trevor Fleming
Look At What The Lord is Doing 

Luke 1:26-38 & Matthew 1:18-25

CLOSING SONG
    CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

This Week

Tuesday - Christmas Eve Service @ 7 pm
Wednesday - Christmas Day Service @ 10 am

Next Sunday - December 29th

Please join us as we Honor and Thank 
Pastor Peter Redekopp for his many years of 

dedicated service, at the Glencross Mennonite Church. 
Service starts at 10 am with a fellowship meal

 and short program to follow.

1 Thessalonians 1:3  We continually remember before 
our God and Father your work produced by faith, your 
labor prompted by love, and your endurance inspired 

by hope in our Lord Jesus Christ.



Community Continental Prayer Breakfast on Wednesday, 
Jan1/20 at 9:30 am at Morden Access Event Center   - This event is 
organized by the Morden Christian Program Committee.  Message by 
Ken Wiebe and Special Music by Don Doerksen from Niverville.   The 
prayer focus will be Various Organizations and leaders in the 
community and a Freewill offering will be received for Youth for Christ.

From the Sunday School Department
All Sunday school teachers. Your Sunday school materials are in your 
Sunday school rooms, ready to be picked up.  

EMMC calendars are available in the foyer as a fundraiser for our 
youth to attend Treasured Foundation in Steinbach. The calendar 
features high quality photos from photographers within the EMMC. 
Each month has an EMMC ministry spot as a prayer reminder.  Your 
donation of $20.00 per calendar goes directly to our own Youth. 
Payment can be made to Ike or Martha Klassen/mailbox #71. 
________________________________________________________

And Heaven And  
 Nature  Sing
____________________________________________________

Tabor Home Board Position - For many years Glencross has had 
someone from our church represent our Christian values as a 
member of the Tabor Home Board.   Joyce Elias has announced that 
she will be stepping down from her position on the board and 
Glencross Church Council is looking for someone who is interested in 
serving our community in this capacity.   If you are interested or have 
questions regarding this please contact Isaac Klassen.

Church Donations - in order for donations to be included on the 2019 
donation receipt, the cash or cheque donation must be in either 
Jayson Hamm or Melissa Klassen's hands before December 31 at 
midnight (mailbox is not sufficient). For online donations, the bill 
payment will need to be made before December 31 at midnight.
The option to make online donations is available for any credit union 
members. If you are interested, please talk to Jayson Hamm, or 
email   jaysonhamm@gmail.com for an account number or for any 
questions.
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Fairford Outreach
On January 4th – 5th a team from Glencross will be going to 
Fairford. Please pray for the outreach that will be done in the 
community during this time. Saturday, January 4th a children’s 
camp will take place at the Pinaymootang school during the 
afternoon. In the evening, together with the Fairford House of 
Prayer, the group will be assembling and delivering hampers to 
the community. On January 5th, some of the team will be joining 
the Fairford House of Prayer for the Sunday morning service 
and will most likely be ministering there as well.
Anyone who has not yet brought in their items for the food 
hampers, please bring all non-perishable items to church by 
Sunday, December 29th. Any items that are perishable; eggs, 
milk, bread…etc., please arrange a drop off time with Darryl 
Klassen or Nathan Friesen.

 
 
 


